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Dozens upon dozens of health organizations and countless individuals concerned 

with the study of health, circadian rhythm, and sleep agree: standard time is the one! 

 

I support this change and believe it is the best for Oregon. The benefits outweigh the 

concerns. Remember, Daylight Saving Time was an experiment—we can correct it 

and go back to the way things were!  


